

Graebner Elementary School - SAISD 530 Hoover St. San Antonio, TX 78223

February 9, 2010

Dear Ceiling Pro of San Antonio and Mr. M. Delgado:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the donation of HEB gift cards to our school.

As you know, our school is comprised of approximately 93% Economically Disadvantaged students. This donation will allow us to help our families that are in need of assistance with food and nutritional items for their children.

Our resources for assistance are becoming less and less as we near the end of the school year. It is our belief, as the saying goes, "it takes a village to raise a child."

Your assistance will greatly impact the financial need our families are facing and allow for them to be able to provide for their children.

Sincerely,

Arnoldo Gutiérrez, II

Asst. Principal